


4. New Business:

Sarah presented a proposal for a Mural and Artwork Project for the walls in the Children’s Area. This will be a 
collaboration between the library and Bridgman High School’s Art Department. Sarah met with Bridgman High 
School’s art teacher, Jake Zapor, to come up with the proposal, which will involve students submitting mural ideas 
(literary or nature themed, and appropriate for children of all ages). Following submission of the proposals, a 5-person 
committee will meet to review them, and choose a 1st place winner, and 2nd and 3rd place runners-up. The winning 
design will be installed (with students involved) on the wall above the E Readers section, and the runner-up designs 
will be put on smaller canvases to be installed in the Junior Fiction area. 

The process will begin with Mr. Zapor presenting the opportunity to students in the Fall of 2025, with proposals due in 
December. Winners will be announced in January (2026), and all artwork installations will be completed no later than 
the end of May (2026). 

The grant requested will cover estimated costs for mural painting supplies, canvases and supplies, stipends to the 
winners, and refreshments for an Artists’ Reception after installation. 

Upon motion by Debbie, supported by Regina, and unanimously carried, a grant for $1200 was approved. 

Julie presented a proposal for merchandise to sell featuring our new Friends of the Library logo. She showed 
examples of tote bags and mugs. Upon motion by Carol, supported by Regina and unanimously carried, the board 
approved the purchase of 12 mugs and 25 totes for the cost of approximately $200. These items may be here in time 
for sale at the August book sale. 

Julie is also working on finding a replacement for Carol as Vice President. She has had encouraging conversations 
with several people who may be interested. 

Sarah was also asked if there were any other projects coming up that the Friends could help fund. Sarah said that 
they are still working on new signage for the library, and the staff is also considering a new shelving system for the 
overcrowded E Readers section. 

Next meeting is October 16, 2025 at 9:00 a.m. 

The meeting adjourned at 10:05 a.m. 
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